
 

September 2022 Newsletter 

Welcome to Nursery! 

 

 

 

Our forest school sessions for this term have now begun. The children have been enjoying 

learning lots of new skills in the sunshine and taking part in many activities including lots of 

risk assessing during their play, we look forward to lots more forest fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Stay and Play 

As part of our ongoing commitment to working in partnership with 

parents, we will be holding a ‘Stay, Play and Learn’ session on Friday 

30th of September at 9.30m and 1.30pm.  

During these sessions, you will have the opportunity to join in a range 

of play experiences across the different areas of the nursery as well as having the opportunity 

to speak to your child’s key worker about any concerns you may have. 

We will be offering ‘Stay and Play’ opportunities on a monthly basis, see the ‘Dates for your 

Diary’ section for more information. 

 

 

                              Music Station 
 

We are creating an outdoor music area and are looking for 

donations of unwanted items.  Old pots, pot lids, wooden spoons, 

baking trays, metal bin lids, plastic pipes, plastic buckets, care 

wheel trims, slatted headboard     or wire shelves from inside a 

fridge or anything else you feel makes an interesting noise are 

welcome.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Rights Respecting 
The children have been busy writing their class charter as part of our Rights Respecting.  This is 

displayed above the children’s trays in the cloakroom. In the nursery, we focus on 4 articles from The 

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child. These are; Article 7 – the right to a name, Article 

19 – the right to be safe, Article 29 - the right to learn and Article 31 – the right to play.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Toys from Home 

We understand that some children like to bring a small transitional toy from home 

to show their friends, then keep in their nursery tray. Recently we have had an increase in 

toys with very small pieces which unfortunately get lost, if possible, could we please limit toys 

being brought into nursery to avoid any disappointment.  

 
 
 

Medicines 
Please note that any medicine that is expected to be administered by the nursery 

must be properly labelled from a pharmacy and in date before it can be signed into 

the nursery, thank you. Please let us know if your child has received medicine before 

attending nursery to allow staff to support and monitor your child.   

 

Tree-Mendous 

We enjoy celebrating the children’s achievements, including those from activities 

and clubs out with nursery.  Showing our commitment to developing the whole child 

and promoting good wellbeing, we like hearing about their growing independence at 

home. Please share your child’s successes on the new Tree – Mendous Tree designed by the 

children 

 

 

 



 

 

                       Staffing 

Mrs Russell will be finishing off on Wednesday 21st September to start her maternity leave. 

We are all eager to hear all about her exciting baby news in the coming weeks. We will keep 

everyone up to date with regards to any new member of the team as soon as we know. 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all parents and carers for their continued support and encouragement. 

We are all excited that you can now come into the nursery and look forward to involving our 

parents more, which we have missed in all aspects of nursery life. 

 

 

DATE TIME  EVENT/ACTIVITY  

Mon 19th Sept All Day Nursery Closed 

Tues 20th Sept  2.00pm  Parent Focal Group 

Fri 23rd Sept -Mon 26th 

Sept 
 Nursery Closed for September weekend 

Fri 30th September 9.30am and 1.30pm Stay, Play and Learn 

Wed 28th September  Nursery Photographs 

Fri 14th Oct 3.00pm Nursery closes for the October week 

Mon 24th Oct 9.00am Nursery returns 

Mon 31st Oct 

From 9.00am 

 

10.30am 

Spooktacular Day 

 

Community Walk – Fancy Dress (If your child 

wants to dress up) 

 


